
 

 

22 November 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Enrichment Visit – Activity with Camping Bushy wood Essex 

I am very pleased to announce that we will be running an activity including water sports enrichment 

visit to Bushey Park in Essex.  The trip features an action-packed itinerary including kayaking, rifles, 

climbing and archery to name but a few.  While they’re enjoying themselves, students will also be 

practicing teamwork, learning new skills, developing their confidence, and exploring a new 

environment.  

The visit is planned to leave via coach on Monday 5 June and return on Wednesday 7 June 2024.  

Departure and returning times will be shared at a later date.  The cost per person is £215.  We are 

asking families to pay a £50 deposit via Arbor by the 1 December 2023.  

There are limited places available for this visit.  Please therefore only pay the deposit and once we 

confirm if your child has been successful in securing a place then we would welcome further payments, 

with deadlines as follows: 

  Amount Deadline 

Deposit  £50 1 December 2023 

Instalment 1  £50 31 January 2024 

Instalment 2  £50 28 February 2024 

Instalment 3 £65 31 March 2024 

  

Payments may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  

You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from 

Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.  For overseas or residential visits, we will collect 

further information and a signature closer to the visit.  If you require support with the online process, 

please our finance department at finance@mrc-academy.org.  If you do not have access to the internet 

please make cheques payable to “Midhurst Rother College”.   

The cost includes: • Return coach travel from school. • A packed programme of water sports and 

adventure activities. • Fully supervised evening entertainment. • All meals. • Comprehensive travel 

insurance. 

Sleeping bags and camp/air beds etc... will be required by all students attending this trip. 
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If you would like your child to attend, please pay the deposit of £50 and give consent on Arbor.  

I do hope that you are able to consider this fantastic visit for your child.  If you need any further 

information or wish to discuss the finance, or any other details of the visit in confidence, please do not 

hesitate to contact me through my email ashley.lamb@mrc-academy.org or by telephone,  

01730 812451. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Ashley Lamb  

Head of Year – Year 10 / Visit Leader 
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